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Lavender stripe meets

Kathy Vesely (left) and Dan Stutesman discuss campaign strategies with Jan Mihara, Jesse 
Jackson for President outreach coordinator, prior to a meeting of the lavender stripe of the 
Oregon Rainbow Coalition.

Gays and lesbians in Oregon are emulating those in other states by solidly backing the candidacy 
o f Jesse Jackson for president. Jackson has not failed to address concerns of lesbians and gays as 
have other candidates in the Democratic primary. (And forget the Republicans altogether.)

Jesse Jackson was the only candidate to attend or speak at the National March on Washington for 
Lesbian and Gay Rights last October and has made outreach to gays and lesbians consistently since 
that time.
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Campaign contribution welcomed.

Mayor Bud Clark receives a check for a $7,000 contribution to his re-election campaign from 
John Baker, chair of the Right to Privacy PAC, Oregon's gay and lesbian political-action 
committee. The contribution to Mayor Clark’s campaign was the largest of more than $25,000 in 

contributions made to politicians in the primary races by RTP.
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Shirley Gold received $6,750; Dick Springer, Bev Stein and Mike Lindberg each received 
$1,000. Vera Katz, David Dix, Kevin-Paul Vang, Dave McTeague, Dick Bogle, John Ball and 
Jerry Rust were given $500 each. Polly Casterline, Rick Bauman and Pauline Anderson received 
$200 each.
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Affection, support winning combination

The winning entry in the Cascade AIDS Project’s AIDS prevention ad contest shows two men 
being affectionate with each other, coupled with a text encouraging men to practice safer sex. 
Randy Ponce (left) congratulates the winners after presenting them with a check for $500. Neil 

Robertson holds the check, Duncan Bryson appears in the ad. and Jeff Smith says that he and 
Robertson produced the ad using a photograph by Hiroshi Iwaya (right).

A $10,000 grant from the Oregon Health Division will pay costs for producing the advertising 
campaign that will appear in newspapers and on billboards for three months beginning in 
June. A gay man who saw the winning entry said, “ I’d be proud to have that on a 
Tri-Met bus. It’s beautiful!’’
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